
From: Karim Kassam
To: Harmon Rita T.
Cc: Karim Kassam
Subject: 1441 woodward
Date: Monday, September 08, 2014 1:57:01 PM

Hello Rita,

Here is the approval letter you requested from Walla Engineering. The work was completed in August and I just received this letter which I am forwarding to you for your records.
We are currently waiting for a grating and drainage plan for the site. We have asked our architect to provide a grating and drainage plan. I will submit that as well once the architect and grating engineer provide us with the plan.

Thank You for your assistance,
Karim Kassam
President
Ameritus Hospitality
505-615-8844
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